
 

April 7, 2021  

Greetings from your Information Systems and Technology Team! 

 

We are excited to report that technology is blooming across campus, so it is time to spring into action with some updates from our 
department! A little bird told us there is a great new digital process from the Human Resources department, and a new user-friendly Argos 

training. We also want to take a moment to weed out anyone who has not yet completed the password reset. Lastly, we highlight an easy way 
to grow your network with Ellucian.  

Happy Spring! 

Password Reset Policy Reinstated 

As a reminder, the university's password reset policy was reinstated March 2, 2021. This policy requires you to change your Network/Single 
Sign-On password within a notified change window. You have between now and May 18, 2021 to change to your password.  Instructions on 
how to change your password can be found on the 
website: https://www.udallas.edu/offices/technology/_documents/Password_Reset_and_Multi_Factor.pdf 
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